
Announcements 
November 14, 2021 

 
A church committee is thinking of having a meal after the mass here on 
WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 24, 2021 after the 10am Mass. If you plan to 
attend the mass and stay for the meal, please sign-up on the sheet on the 
back table TODAY. The committee must know how much food to prepare. 
Thank you! 
 
Next Saturday, November 20, 2021, is the annual Fall Grounds Cleanup. 
Things will start at 9am. You can pick the spot you want to work in, the time 
that is right for you. Hot coffee and homemade cookies will be served. 
Please join the group if you like working in the yard. 
 
Please see today’s Vigil on either our website or our facebook page for 
information on the Lower Eastside Family of Parishes Commissioning 
Mass that will be held at St. Elizabeth Parish on Tuesday, November 30, at 
6pm. Bishop Hanchon will be the presider. We would like to see a large St. 
Charles representation at the mass please. 
 
Also in today’s vigil is an invitation to everyone to participate in a First 
Black Families tour next Sunday afternoon, November 21st, at 2:30 
PM.  We’ll visit the places where some of these families lived and 
worshipped, from 1736 until 1795. We’ll start at the social hall at St. 
Augustine/St. Monica (under the church, entrance from the parking lot at 
the back of the church) with a short PowerPoint presentation and drive 
from there.  We’ll plan on being finished at 4 or 4:30. Please be sure to 
sign-up on the sheet on the back table today if you want to ride the church 
van on the tour. Seating is very limited on the van so you must sign up. 
Masks are required. 
 
See today’s bulletin for the complete schedule of Thanksgiving masses 
within our Family of Parishes. 
 
Have you ever thought, “I wish I could have a VHS tape of one of the 
Magnify the Lord Concerts”? Well, if so, you’re in luck! Steve Dearing  
has VHS tapes of the 2011, 2013 and 2015 available. See Steve today to 
take home your memories of the concerts.  


